## Daily Bulletin Friday, January 19, 2024

Good Morning Standley Staff and Students, please rise for the Pledge of Allegiance. Put your right hand over your heart. (Pause) Ready, begin: I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the Republic, for which it stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. Thank you, you may be seated.

## **Student Announcements**

Join us for the Disco Mania School Dance on Friday, February 2nd from 3:30 to 5:30. Wear retro disco. Pick up a permission slip at the front office, library, or room 303. Tickets are \$2.00.

Circle of Friends meets today during first lunch in room 316. Please get your lunch first then come to room 316 for games and fun with your friends!

Congratulations to all the students who participated in this year's school spelling bee. The top three finishers were: in third place: Kanna Frisk. In second place: Aaran Chahal. And the champion speller of Standley Middle School, who correctly spelled 39 words in a row to become champion, is Lydia Shenvi. Congratulations! Next up for Lydia is the County spelling bee – good luck!

Have a Friendly Friday!